
 
 
 
 
 
HIGHLAND PLAN COMMISSION 
Study Session Minutes  
October 19, 2022 
 
Study Session began at 6:35 P.M. 
 
In attendance were: Commissioner’s Balczo, Briseno, Turich and Zemen.   Also in attendance was Ken 
Mika, Building Commissioner/Zoning Administrator . Attorney John Reed, P.C, Engineer Derek Snyder,  
Commissioners Kissee, Grzymski & Martini were absent. Mr. Mika informed Mr. Snyder that it was not 
necessary he attend. 
 
Those in attendance stated that the Plan Commission needed to appoint a member to the BZA to 
replace the recently vacated position of Mario Martini. After some discussion, it was decided that Olga 
Briseno would be the appointment choice. 
 
Those in attendance were briefed by Mr. MIka regarding the proposed amending of study session end 
times and public meeting start times. He stated that Attorney Reed is working on preparing something. 
 
Study Session ended at 6:40 P.M. 
 
Ken Mika  
 
Building Commissioner / Zoning Administrator 
 


